
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JULY 28, 2015 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday



3. Property:  Purchase 
 
Mr. Patrick Finnemore, Director of Facilities, arrived at 6:36 P.M. and updated 

Board members on the status of a property purchase.   
 
Mr. Finnemore was excused at 6:51 P.M. 
 
Mr. Falkofske moved to adjourn.  Mr. Kunich seconded the motion.  Unanimously 

approved. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:52 P.M.   
 
       Stacy Schroeder Busby 
       School Board Secretary 


